
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Domestic Hot and Cold Water Shutdown 
 
 
Location: Visual Arts Building 
 
 
Description: Please be advised that the Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be working 

with the contractor on the Spray Room Renovation Project.  This work will 
require the water to the north wing of the Visual Arts Building to be shut off 

between 06:00 am and 7:00 am Friday September 18, 2015.  This shut down 
will affect the domestic hot and cold water supply to this area. 

 
 
Time frame: Friday, September 18, 2015 from 6:00 a.m. to 7:00 a.m. 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Terry Moen, Project Officer, Capital Development 
 
 
Email address: tmoen@uvic.ca  
 
 
Phone: 250-721-7620 
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